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4th May 2020 

 
COVID-19 Update 

 
 

Dear families, 
 
 
I hope that you are all well. 
 
You will be hearing in the press that the government is considering how to raise lockdown restrictions to 
get the country back to some sort of normality. This of course includes our schools re-opening further. 
 
The Headteachers and Trust Leadership Team are looking carefully at how we can move to opening our 
schools further and are awaiting government guidance. There are a number of you that will have concerns 
about how this process will be undertaken however, I must re-iterate as with previous letters to you, our 
number one priority will be the health, safety and wellbeing of your child and our staff. 
 
As soon as we have clear plans as to how the schools will further open we will contact you. 
 
There are a number of considerations we are taking, such as a ‘recovery curriculum’ - supporting the 
mental health and wellbeing of students and helping them back into the routine of school. 
 
 
Please look after yourselves and your loved ones 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Latham 
klatham@creatingtomorrowmat.co.uk 
07825 915227
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